
ST  OLIVER  PLUNKETT  PARISH 

 

        
24 September 2021 
 
 
Dear friends, 
  
We are on the journey of "TAKE THE WAY OF THE GOSPEL" MISSON. This mission focuses 
specifically on the realities of our local Church here in the Archdiocese of Melbourne at a 
pastoral, spiritual and practical level.  Because of the COVID lockdowns we are unable to meet in 
person to discuss the future of our parishes and how it will affect our people.   We are 
participating in Zoom meetings and I would like to know your valuable suggestions and visions 
regarding this mission process.  In the future you can also join in the groups. 
   
If you would like to express your opinion or participate in a discerning process for St Oliver’s and 
St Paul’s parish mission, please contact either parish by email: pascoevale@cam.org.au or phone 
03 7036 9330. coburg@cam.org.au or phone 03 9354 1564. 
 
Please look at the parish Resource pack available at the Archdiocese website 
 https://melbournecatholic.org/about/mission  Scroll down to “Take the Way of the Gospel” and 
please contact us and let us know your thoughts. 
 
Fr James Puppady 
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